
  Red Ribbon Week 

Red Ribbon Week, October 26 – 30, 2020 is a national event which brings attention to 

being drug free.  At Holy Name of Jesus School we celebrate this week in conjunction with our 

Diocesan Chastity Curriculum.  God created each of us in His image, and we are all temples of 

the Holy Spirit.  We want to emphasize to our students that we must thank God for the beautiful 

gift of our bodies, and we must keep them safe and healthy. 

The daily Red Ribbon Week themes and activities are: 

Monday, October 26, 2020 - “Vote for your Future to be Drug Free! 

Opening discussions in each classroom about protecting our bodies as temples of the Holy Spirit. 

Students will vote by signing a pledge to remain drug free for a healthy future.  Students will 

receive a sticker that says, “I voted to be drug free”.  Students will also be able to vote on a jar 

that they believe holds the most objects!  A prize will be awarded to the winner!  

Tuesday, October 27, 2020 –  Being Drug Free Is No Sweat!

Students may wear their hoodies with their school uniforms.   

This is our exercise day!  The teachers will decide what activity the Kindergarten to third grade 

students will do.  This is only a 20 - minute exercise period.  Students may use available parking 

lot space to play their games. 

Grades 4 to 8 will participate in a grade level kickball tournament.  Winners will be announced.   

This is only a 20 - minute game.  The kickball game will be played in the area outside the 

primary classrooms. 

Wednesday, October 28, 2020 – Wacky Wednesday!  (Using Drugs Is Wacky) 

Students may wear wacky socks, and/or their uniform shirt may be worn inside out.  Students 

may also wear a wacky hair style.  No hair may be colored, sprayed with color, or dyed.   

Thursday, October 29, 2020  – Say Boo to Drugs! 

Students may wear a Halloween shirt or sweatshirt, orange or black shirts, witch hat, or 

Halloween headbands.  Jeans, gym pants, cargo pants, or uniform pants may be worn with 

sneakers.  Jeans may not have holes or have threadbare areas.  The designs on the clothing can 

not be gory, scary or gothic.

Friday, October 30, 2020  – “Put Your Faith to the Test and Imitate the Best!

Today is the All Saints’ Parade!  Students will bring their saint costume to school with them in 

the morning.  The Saint costume will be worn over their school uniform.

After the parade, the students will return to their homeroom to enjoy a pre-packaged snack and 

an individual size drink.


